Logistical support for Exchange Scientist from Israel:
An Exchange Scientist from Israel has been approved under the Short-Term Scientist Exchange Program to visit the NCI.  The visit is expected to begin on or about August 1, 2007 and end on or about December 31, 2007.

The Contractor is to provide a monthly subsistence check in the amount of $4,000 directly to the Exchange Scientist, either at the local home address (to be provided upon arrival into the U.S.) or the work address (to be provided on work order).

No checks are to be sent until passport/visa documents have been reviewed by the NIH Division of International Services.  Project Office will prepare a work order with specific instructions and provide Contractor with all pertinent information such as approved dates of visit, etc.

Monthly checks are to be mailed via regular mail; unless otherwise noted on the work order.

